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Parents of Volleyball Players – 

The IHSA and IDPH have released updated guidelines for schools for Spring Extracurricular Activities.  The 
following are the protocols that Wesclin High School will take for our home events. 

The IHSA/IDPH has capped spectators at 25% capacity for any indoor events. Spectators must be at least 30 
feet from the playing floor, and maintain 6 feet social distance from individuals not in your household. 

Wesclin High School has made the decision to allow 6 family members of each of the volleyball players to 
attend the home volleyball games at Wesclin HS this season. If a K-12 student is using one of the tickets, they 
must be accompanied by an adult family member. Seats are considered yours for the whole evening. 

For visiting volleyball teams, we will be allowing 2 people per volleyball player on the roster. They will be 
seated in the East Bleachers, above Row L. 

Below is some information for you as we prepare for home games this season: 

• You must be healthy, and showing no signs of COVID-19 to attend the game. 
• You will have to complete & submit the self-screening. We will have blank forms for you to fill out upon 

entry, if needed. 
• You will be assigned seats to sit, and those seats will be yours for the duration of the season.  You are 

asked to remain by your seats at all times, unless using the restroom.   
• You are required to wear a mask while in the building.   
• There will be no concession stand at games this year, so we will allow you to bring outside drinks, but 

no food will be allowed. 
• The restrooms will be open for public use. 
• There cannot be any congregation in the school building after any of the games. 
• We ask that at the conclusion of the games, you exit the building in a timely manner. 

Wesclin has partnered with the National Federation of High School’s Network to stream all home events.  All 
fans will have the opportunity to purchase a subscription to the NFHS Network.   Fans can buy a monthly 
($10.99) or yearly ($69.99) subscription to watch all games broadcast on the NFHS network. This includes 
games from other schools as well. To sign up for a NFHS Network subscription please go to the following 
website: https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/subscribe/retail Once you are signed up you can search for Wesclin 
High School and add us as a favorite.  There you will be able to see all upcoming events. 

  
Many schools in our area have installed these cameras as well, they include, but are not limited to: 
Breese (Central), Breese (Mater Dei), Carlyle, Chester, Columbia, Freeburg, Nashville, Red Bud, Roxana, 
Sparta, Valmeyer, Wood River. 
 
Other schools that we will be playing will be live streaming their games as well. We will do our best to update 
you as to how you can view the road games throughout the season. We will use our Twitter page, as well as 
TeacherEase announcements, to send these updates. 

 
Thank you for your patience during these unprecedented times, and as always if you have questions please 
don’t hesitate to contact the Athletic Office (618) 224-7583 ext. 5502. 
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